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The Division of Personnel Announces Office Closure 
 

 

US Virgin Islands – From May 5 to May 11, we celebrate Public Service Recognition Week, a time to 

honor the dedicated efforts of the employees of the Government of the Virgin Islands. As part of these 

celebrations, the Division of Personnel will host the Employee of the Year Award Ceremony on both St. 

Thomas and St. Croix. 

 

To ensure the success of these events, the offices of the Division of Personnel will be closed at 1:00 p.m. 

on St. Thomas on May 9, 2024, and on St. Croix on May 10, 2024. Normal business hours will resume 

at 8:00 a.m. on Monday, May 13, 2024. This closure enables our employees to participate actively in the 

Employee of the Year Award Ceremonies. 

 

The Division of Personnel apologizes for any inconvenience this temporary closure may cause, and we 

sincerely thank you for your understanding. For assistance during this closure, the public may visit our 

website, www.dopusvi.org. 
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